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I am writing to object to the above planning application. This row of cottages has some of the oldest buildings
in Aislaby. They add character to the village and are often commented on by visitors as to how quaint they are
and how nice the gardens look, adding to the overall ambience of the surroundings. To remove the stone wall
from this cottage, which has been there for many years, and pave over the garden just to provide some parking,
which is not needed as it is very easy to park in front of all the cottages, would ruin the look, not only of 40
Main Road but White Row, as it used to be called, as a whole. Aislaby is a sort after place to live because of its
stone cottages and houses and their cottage gardens if this planning permission is granted it will change the
villages' unique personality, not for the better. Please do not let this happen. If it happens once, where will it
stop?
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